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As the year draws to a close and a new one begins, we find ourselves reflecting on
the journey of Spece and the exciting milestones of 2024. This year has been a good
one, marked by the addition of two new spaces, the growth of our community with
multiple new members, a new teammate, and countless small yet meaningful
updates.

We are deeply grateful to our members, guests, teammates, friends, family, and
everyone who contributed to making 2024 such a successful and memorable year for
Spece.

Looking ahead to 2025, we are filled with anticipation and optimism. We’re excited to
see what the new year holds for our team and our business, confident that it will be as
great—if not better—than 2024. 

Thank you for being part of this incredible journey with us!

Holiday
Schedule

Tuesday, December 31

- Reduced Services -

Wednesday, January 1st

-Closed -

Monday, January 6th

-Closed-

http://spece.com/


2024 has given us countless reasons to be grateful, but none greater than
our incredible members and guests. You are the heart of Spece,
transforming our Santurce and Guaynabo offices into thriving business hubs
dedicated to the growth and success of the businesses that call us home.

This year, we’ve been fortunate to share our spaces with familiar faces day
after day while welcoming new ones into our community.

 As we look ahead to 2025, we’re filled with excitement for what’s to come.

Our team at Spece remains committed to working hard for you, ensuring
that your experience with us continues to be nothing short of exceptional.
Thank you for being an essential part of our journey!
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We want to hear
from you!

As valued members and
guests, your input is
essential to the growth
and success of our
business. We’re always
striving to improve, and
we’d love to hear your
thoughts! 
Feel free to reach out to
us at Info@spece.com
and share your
suggestions for 2025.
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